
Advanced registration is encouraged but not required 

Meetings are presided over by Griffin & Strong, P.C., not The City of Milwaukee. Everything said will be a part of the 
public record and all comments may be recorded and potentially used as evidence for the 2021 Disparity Study. 

2:00 PM – 3:00 PM CST
http://bit.ly/30vJLR0

March 25, 2021

We Invite You to Come Hear About the Study and 
How Your Voice Can Be Heard

For questions or concerns, contact MilwaukeeStudy@gspclaw.com or (678) 364-2962 ext. 104

Every Voice Matters For The Future Of Our Contracting 

The City of Milwaukee, WI has engaged Griffin & Strong, P.C to conduct a 

Disparity Study to determine whether there is a disparity between the 

percentage of minority and women owned firms that are available to provide 

goods and services to the City and the City’s utilization of those firms. 

5:00 PM – 6:00 PM CST
http://bit.ly/3vaQCgM

March 25, 2021

City of Milwaukee’s Informational Webinar

mailto:MilwaukeeStudy@gspclaw.com

